
 
      September 19, 2014 

 
Dear Room 105 Families, 
 

. This week we have had several conversations about math and homework. My policy with math 
homework and all homework is as follows; homework is intended to be independent practice for students. It is 
not apart of their report card grades. If your student is struggling with any homework they should look at any 
examples, use online resources (on website), and/or circle the problem and write a question and plan to see 
me the next morning. We typically address concepts from the previous day during the new lesson. 
HOMEWORK SHOULD COME BACK TO SCHOOL EVERY DAY. Done or not done. Please let me know if 
you have any questions.  

 
Here is what we did this week: 
 

• Social Studies – First Nations 
• Science– Begin Forces Unit  
• Reading – Making Reading Goals 
• Writing – Collecting Narrative Ideas 
• Math – Unit 1 Place Value 

       
Here is what we will be doing next week: 
 

• Social Studies – First Nations 
• Science– Newton’s 2nd law  
• Reading – Begin Wonder! 
• Writing – Finish Drafting 
• Math – Unit 1 Place Value 

 

September 22-26 
Monday 22 Tuesday 23 Wednesday 24 Thursday 25 Friday 26 

• Tech 
• Band/Strings 

 

• PE 
• Math Quiz 

• Art 
• Band/Strings 

• Spanish 
• Band/Strings 

 

•  PE 

 
Happy Weekend, 
 
 Mr.Provost 

@misterprovost 
 www.mrprovost.info 
 matthew.provost@clawson.k12.mi.us 
 

MATH WEBSITES 
 

https://www.khanacademy.org/math/cc-fifth-grade-math 
 
http://www.mathtv.com/#    (search under basic mathematics) 
 
http://www.mathplayground.com/mathvideos.html 
 


